
Thursday, July 2, 2020  

Colleagues,
 
As we start the holiday weekend, I want to wish everyone a safe and happy Fourth of July with your 
families and loved ones. As a reminder, campus will be closed tomorrow -- Friday, July 3 -- in observance 
of the holiday.
 
Yesterday, we began welcoming many of our employees back to campus, and next week, we will be 
open for limited student and public interactions. Campus may feel a bit different right now: health 
screening, check-ins, masks, common areas closed. But CSU Pueblo's vision to become the people's 
university remains unchanged. Our work today will ensure a safe and healthy "new possible" this fall, and I 
am grateful to each of you for your innovative thinking, your dedication to students, and your support of 
our Pueblo community. 
 
Last week, we shared two important "Return to Work" videos. The first video provided guidance for a 
strategic and staggered summer staffing. The second video previewed campus safety and detailed the 
many ways that we will work together to protect our Pack family this summer.
 
I have attached the written Return to Work Plan here, for your reference. You will also find a quick one-
page guide to assist you with personnel issues that may arise in the days ahead.
 
Wishing you continued health and wellness,

 of 1 2

Dr. Timothy Mottet 
CSU Pueblo President

http://www.csupueblo.edu/coronavirus
https://youtu.be/MR9kLZ3z7vA



